October 7, 2009

Mr Matt Brunt All Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group



Dear Mr Brunt,

The All-Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group (APPLRG)

I am writing in response to your call for evidence relating to the continued and future development of light rail services. I have been working with advanced technologies in the field of accurately mapping buried structures and utilities for the past 16 years. Having read your brief I am convinced that one of the most costly and problematical risks associated with such developments is the lack of trustworthy information on buried utilities.

With this in mind I would like to present the attached document titled "The need for accurate information on buried utilities"

My contact details are: craig,Simmonds@subtechnics.com Mobile number:07899 981908 Office Number:01483 230080

Yours sincerely

Craig Simmonds

Director

Part of the Technics Group of Companies

For and on Behalf of Subtechnics Limited

Ground Penetrating Radar Surveys

Utility Tracing and Mapping

CCTV Pipe Inspections

STAT PAK™ Services

Underground Mapping

Reinstatement Checking

Specialist Detection of:

- Plastic Pipes
- Clay Pipes
- Metallic Pipes
- Cables
- Buried Objects
- Storage Tanks
- Voids

Subtechnics Limited Technics House Merrow Business Park Merrow Lane Guildford, Surrey GU4-7WA

- T 01483 230080
- F 01483 230081
- E mail@subtechnics.com
- W subtechnics.com



